Moscow ]éwish men’s choir
will perform at Beth Judah

The Moscow Male Jewish Choir will make
its only appearance in South Jersey when it
performs at Congregation Beth Judah of
Ventnor, Thursday, March 17, at 7:30 p.m.

The choir is a unigue ensemble that
performs Jewish liturgical and folk music on a
classical and academic level. Its members are
students or graduates of Moscow’s top musical
school.

Alexander Tsalluk will conduct the choir,
which has performed in many of the main

concert halls of Russia, Europe and Israel. In
addition, in the past few years, the all-male choir
has performed in numerous synagogues and
made appearances in concert halls across the
United States.

The choir features many of its own soloists
and guest soloist for the evening will be Cantor
Ed Kulp of Beth Judah.

Admission is $15 in advance; $20 at the door.
Patrons are $75 per person. For information call
822-7116.
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